
 

 

Connecting families.  Sharing resources.  Instilling hope. 

Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs 
 

Parent Connect Calls 

Conversations with parents of children with special needs! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent to Parent Support! 
 

Have you ever wished you had someone to talk to when you received 
your child’s diagnosis? Someone who you felt could understand your 
situation, if only a little bit. That is why parent to parent support is so 
important. During this call, I will explain the importance of parent to 
parent support and tell you about Michigan’s Parent to Parent Support 
Network which is administered through the Family Center. 
 

Date – Wednesday October 21, 2020 at 4:00 pm EST. 
Microsoft Teams 

                                             Register on Eventbrite: 
 https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parent-connect-call-tickets-124289945573 

 

Contact us with questions at 800-359-3722 


